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We feel it is so important to re-open Manston as an airport. It has been one for so many years and is vital in providing long term and sustainable employment in Thanet. Education and training programs for students.

 who want to work in the aircraft industry have been discussed so this would be good for the local universities.
House building is a short term fix for employment and then we are left with hundreds of people who need work.

Please bring back Manston Airport.
Sent from my iPhone
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